
 
 

July 22, 2018 
 

Thumb Land Conservancy Yard Sale 
at the Yale Bologna Festival 
Friday July 27 through Sunday July 29 
Yale, Michigan 
 
The Thumb Land Conservancy will be holding a yard sale at the Yale Bologna Festival this 
coming Friday July 27 through Sunday July 29 at the home of Fred Fuller at 203 South Main 
Street in Yale, Michigan. See the map below. Look for a yellow Victorian style house with gray 
trim on the west side of Main Street. It’s the second house south of Wood Street and the 
Sunoco gas station. 
 

 



 
 
We will be there most of each day. If you have any items that you would like to donate to our 
sale, please drop them off on Fred’s front porch or bring them with you to the festival. If you 
have any items you don’t want to leave on the porch, please call Fred Fuller at 810-304-0276 or 
call the TLC office at 810-346-2584 to make arrangements. You can also donate baked goods 
and we could use some volunteers to sit at the sale. 
 
For more information about the Yale Bologna Festival, see this web site: 
http://www.yalechamber.com/yale-bologna-festival.html 
 
 
William Collins 
Executive Director 
Thumb Land Conservancy 
4975 Maple Valley Road 
Marlette , Michigan   USA  48453 
810-346-2584 
mail@ThumbLand.org 
ThumbLand.org 
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